P.0.Box 513, Code 117, Al Wadi Al Kabir

{?@‘j INDIAN SCHOOL AL WADI AL KABIR
Sultanate of Oman

Tel: 24813179
Fax: 24814801 January 11, 2021

Ref: ISWK/2020-21/ACD/001

CIRCULAR TO PARENTS
(CLASSES I and II)

Dear Parents,
Greetings from ISWK and warm wishes for a Happy New Year!

In continuation to our circular dated 8% December 2020, you are requested to note the following
details given below with regard to the Post Mid-Term Examinations.

DATE - DAY CLASS I CLASS II
17/1/2021 HINDI HINDI
i SUNDAY
18/1/2021 REGULAR ONLINE CLASSES
MONDAY
19/1/2021 MATHEMATICS ENGLISH
TUESDAY
20/1/2021 REGULAR ONLINE CLASSES
____ WEDNESDAY
21/1/2021 ENGLISH MATHEMATICS
THURSDAY
24/1/2021 REGULAR ONLINE CLASSES
~ SUNDAY
25/1/2021 REGULAR ONLINE CLASSES
MONDAY
26/1/2021 REPUBLIC DAY-NON- INSTRUCTIONAL DAY
TUESDAY
27/1/2021 REGULAR ONLINE CLASSES
WEDNESDAY
28/1/2021 EVS EVS
THURSDAY
31/1/2021 COMPUTER SC. COMPUTER SC.
SUNDAY
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Please note:

11

1Z:

. All tests will be formulated on Google forms.

All tests will be held from 4:00 p.m. to 5:00 p.m. except for the Computer Science
aper which will nducted during the morning regular class hours from 9:1
am - 10:15 am. Students need to login 15 minutes before the test.
Children need to fill in their GR. NO., name and section before attempting the test.
It is mandatory that the child attempts every test on his/her own.
When taking the test, it is mandatory to have the camera turned on. Should you
have a problem, please email the concerned teacher in time before your ward takes the
paper. Intimation after the day of the test will not be entertained.
Only one attempt is allowed per test. There are no multiple attempts permitted.
All questions are compulsory and need to be attempted by clicking only one option.
Students need to review all the answers before submission. Once submitted,
answers cannot be changed. Scores will be revealed at a later date by the teacher.

All students are to avoid using unfair means during the assessments.

.Please ensure that your internet connection is good. If you are experiencing

problems, please have the problems attended to, at the earliest.
Regular classes will be conducted in the mornings on all the days of the assessments
with revision sessions as and when required.

Regular Online Classes will be held w.e.f. 15t February, 2021.

Wishing our students, all the very best!

Thanking you,

Warm regards,

D.NMRa
Principal



